
Huntsville Hospital’s Emergency Physicians Group is seeking a board 
certified/board eligible pediatrician to join a growing pediatric emergency 
practice. Located in a stand-alone women’s and children’s hospital, the 
Pediatric Emergency Department provides care to over 34,000 children 
annually. The Pediatric ED is a 16-bed unit with two additional rooms used 
for rapid medical assessment. Pediatricians provide coverage alongside 
pediatric emergency and emergency providers and are assisted by a growing 
mid-level program. Employed position with competitive compensation.

Huntsville Hospital for Women and Children is a stand-alone facility 
dedicated to caring for women, infants, children and adolescents. With an 
average of 5,000 births a year and 10,000 admissions annually, Pediatric 
subspecialties, Pediatric hospitalists, a Pediatric Intensive Care Unit and a 
St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital Affiliate Clinic, Huntsville Hospital for 
Women & Children is one of a kind in the region. The hospital also has a 45-
bed Level III Regional Neonatal ICU.

For more information contact Suzanne LeCroix 
(256) 265-9639 | suzanne.lecroix@hhsys.org

Huntsville, AL
Huntsville is situated in the fastest growing major metropolitan area in  
Alabama with the highest per capita income in the southeast. With a  
population of 386,661 in the metro area, Huntsville is a high-tech, family 
oriented, multi-cultural community with excellent schools, dining and 
entertainment. It is nestled at the foothills of the Appalachian Mountains  
with an abundance of indoor and outdoor activities. 

 Named one of the top 30 fastest growing major metros in the country – U.S. Census

 Top 10 Places for Innovation – USA Today

  Named one of the Top 50 Best Places to Raise Children in the U.S. — Business Week

 Ranked in World’s Top Ten Smartest Cities — Forbes Magazine

Competitive salaries  
and excellent benefits

 Health, life, vision, dental, 
	 disability insurance

 401(k)

 Annual CME allowance

 Professional liability insurance 
	 and assistance with mandatory 
	 hospital credentialing and state 
	 licensing, and reimbursement 
	 of associated fees 
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